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Tuesday 23rd February 202 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

You will in no doubt have heard the news from Boris Johnson yesterday evening that schools are 

due to re-open on Monday 8 March 2021, for all students.  We are absolutely delighted with this 

news.  We know you have worked tirelessly from home supporting your children with their home-

learning and we are very grateful to you.  

  

There will be a few changes from our previous full reopening, to account for additional safety 

measures we will put in place.  We will share this with you the week beginning 1st March 2021 and 

as always the safety of our community, pupils, staff and families is paramount.  So we appreciate 

your continued support by wearing face coverings at pick-up and drop-off times and ensuring that 

only one adult per family comes on to site.  

  

In the meanwhile, please continue to fully engage in the online learning offer. Now more than ever, 

it is important that your children continue to attend so that we can continue learning from these 

points when they return.  If your children have been invited to an additional learning session, please 

do attend or inform us if your child cannot, as our teams put time into planning and organising 

these specifically for identifying and closing gaps.  This will also help us to ensure your children 

continue to progress.  

  

The government has informed schools that attendance from March 8th will be mandatory.  

Therefore, if you foresee any difficulties or have any questions about our full return on this date 

please do get in touch with the school office and we will set-up an appointment to discuss how we 

can support your family with this further. 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attach 

ment_data/file/963541/Schools_coronavirus_operational_guidance.pdf 

Many thanks, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs Godbold 
 

 

Gooderstone C of E Primary Academy 
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Lead Teacher: Miss E. Stanley 
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